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Ottawa, 9th December, 1904.

Dear Sir,

Refering to your interview with me on the

End instant, I have, in accordance with your request,

mailed to you in a separate cover a blue print copy of the

planke filed by the Grand Trunk Pacifio Railway Company show¬

ing the land, in the Fort William Indian Reserve, Ont.,

which the Company desires to acquire for the purposes of

the Railway.

Yours fhithfully,

Faur Piales

eputy superintendent General-of

Indian Affairs.

Chief Englheer, Can. Pac. Ry.,

Que.
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